
Troutdale Construction Update – Spring Break 2017 

Minor Construction Work over Spring Break 

Over spring break, crews will be starting preliminary construction activities, including pulling up floor 
tiles in the hallways adjacent to the gym and in the boiler room. Workers will be using doors at the 

rear of the school to enter and leave with materials, and will set up temporary fencing to keep the 
work area separated from any community members that might be using the playground. This will be 
the only construction work until after school gets out in June 2017. 

 


